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Molinar, Tess

From: Van Patten, Jason
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 6:27 PM
To: Molinar, Tess
Subject: FW: Clock tower building on Melrose

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Dorothy Conn <dorothymcconn@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 6:22 PM 
To: Van Patten, Jason <jvanpatten@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Clock tower building on Melrose 
 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 
------------------------  

Dear Jason,  
We live in the neighborhood. We need as much open space as possible. Please vote against the variance. 
 
Thank you, 
Dorothy and Gilbert Conn 
255 Anita Drive 
91105 


